
Greetings students, 

I understand that making future decisions can be a challenge right now. FSCJ wants you 

to know that your safety and the safety of your fellow students, faculty and staff drive all 

our choices.  

Based on the best information we have about COVID-19 in our area and feedback from 

recent student and staff surveys, we’ve decided to move most courses online for the 

2020 Fall Term. We will only offer classes that require in-person activities to maintain 

our expected high level of teaching and learning as face-to-face or hybrid courses. Any 

courses offered on campus will uphold appropriate social distancing guidelines, 

including the use of masks while on campus.  

We are currently modifying the Fall Term schedule within myFSCJ to move classes 

online, as needed. If you registered for face-to-face or hybrid courses that will move to 

an online format, expect an email notification shortly.  

Please note: If you initially registered for in-person courses that become online courses, 

you will not incur distance learning fees. However, after these courses move online, 

as early as July 6, new registrations will be charged the distance learning fee of 

$15 per credit hour.  

If you have not had the opportunity to register for the Fall Term, now is the time. If you 

need assistance registering for courses, please make an online appointment with one of 

our advisors at fscj.edu/advising.  

As a reminder, we have many online resources to assist you. Check out our COVID-

19 website for information about tutoring, internet services, the bookstore and more.  

Again, FSCJ is here to help you reach your next education or training destination. We 

will continue to share updates to help you make decisions.  

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, I want to thank you for making FSCJ your 

choice!  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Avendano 

College President 

 

https://www.fscj.edu/student-services/counseling-advising
https://www.fscj.edu/covid-19/covid-students

